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PRAIRIE VALLEY NORTH BAND WITH LEGENDARY JOHNNY REID   

A few members of the Prairie Valley 
North Band had an amazing opportunity 
when they were asked to sing on stage 
with the legendary Johnny Reid.  Reid 
was in Regina March 16, 17 & 18 
performing at the Conexus Arts Centre.  
Reid donates $1 from every ticket sold to 
an organization called MusiCounts who 
provide grants and other opportunities 
for students.  Since our Band had 
received a grant from this organization a 
few years ago, they contacted the Band 
Director for Cupar, Lipton, Southey and 
Kelliher, Mr. Stephen Folnovic.  The 
students were asked to join in on the 
chorus for the song "Today I'm Gonna 
Try and Change the World."  Even 
though our students are not a singing 
group and had very little advance notice, 
they took on the challenge and did an 
excellent job at all three concerts. The 
students who were involved were... 

 

 

From Cupar:  Levi Harvey, Matthew 
Mills, and Madison Hayward 

From Kelliher:  Emily Cooper, 
Samantha Cooper, and Holly Moore 

From Southey:  Emily Fuessel, Aislinn 
Roske and Kalli Scherle 

From Lipton: Cameron Norrish, 
Mitchell Norrish, Brooke Joseph, 
Carlene Gillis, Jacob Duckett and 
Abigail Duckett 

 

The audience loved them and gave the 
group a standing ovation at every 
performance. Meeting and singing with 
Johnny Reid is not something these 
students will ever forget.  It was an 
incredible opportunity for all of them! 

 

Prairie Valley North Band 
On stage with Johnny Reid 

 

Johnny Reid 
Singing their hearts out on stage with Johnny Reid.  
Such an opportunity! 

Prairie Valley North Band 
by Danielle Moore 
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The Cupar Community Hockey 
Tournament will be taking place on 
March 12th!  To register a team or to find 
out more info contact 

Cory Hart @ 718-7007 

Mark Benko @718-7448 

There is lots of fun to be had so don’t 
miss out!  All proceeds go to the 
Community Rink for upgrades and 
maintenance! 

 

 

CUPAR MINOR HOCKEY 

The Cupar Minor Hockey 
Meeting is scheduled for 
March 10th @ 7pm at the 
Cupar Rink.  For more 
information, please call 
Jeremy Mckay @723-4330 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News in Hockey 
by Wanda 

FOR SALE BY TENDER 
 

 

 

Cupar United Church 
Building and Property 

Located at 204 Lansdowne Street 

Cupar, SK 

Contents NOT Included 

Sealed offers will be received up to 

March 31, 2016 

Send to:  Mike Scott 
   Box 96, Cupar, SK 

       S0G0Y0 
Any and all tenders not necessarily accepted.  



TOWN OF CUPAR | March 2016  3 

 

 

 

Jason’s Sewer 
Sewer troubles?  Call Jason’s Sewer 

Jason - -726-7749 or Peter 529-8676 

They will help with any sewer issues you may have. 

 

Town Public Meeting 
The Town of Cupar will be holding a public meeting on 
April 28th at 7 pm held at the Cupar Town Hall. 

This will be our bi-annual meeting. 

OTHER UP COMING MEETINGS 
 

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO SEE YOUR 
MEETING POSTED HERE PLEASE ADVISE 
THE TOWN OFFICE AT 306.723.4324 

Cupar Council meeting 
         March 15rh @ 7 pm 
Cupar Fire Department meeting 
        March 16th @ 7:30 pm 
Cupar Minor Hockey 
      March 10th @ 7 pm at the rink 
Primary Health care meeting 
     April 21st @ 6:30 pm at the Legion  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to all who participated 
in our Valentine Tea + Bake Sale – 
to our volunteers, bakers, prize 
donors, supporters, and to Nicky 
Wagner for entertaining us with 
her beautiful voice!  We raised 
enough funds to pay for our 
computer fee again this year.  Our 
door prize winner of the afghan 
and huge chocolate bar was our 
very own librarian Ann Lucas! 

      We will be hosting the 
Playschool on Wed., March 23 for 
a story and Easter egg treat hunt.  
We will be closed on Good Friday, 
March 25. 

      We have been giving out lots 
of free baby book gifts for our 
local baby boom!  
Congratulations to our new 
parents and please be sure to 
come by the library and register 
for your free baby book gift for 
your newborn if we have 
overlooked you! 

  

 

     If you have a favorite local 
author, please let us know so we 
can look into booking him/her for 
an author reading/visit.  We are 
looking into another Kids’ Baking 
Night for the summer/fall, but it 
will be on a PRE-REGISTERED, 
LIMITED NUMBER basis only, due 
to the popularity and limited 
space.  Look for future details. 

  

     We have returned a Rec Board 
grant to help the Pool 
Renos for this year.  We 
value the pool and are 
glad to help in 
our community. 

  

     For any 
inquiries, please 
visit us on 
Wednesdays 
and Fridays from 
10:30-5, at the Legion Hall (219 
Stanley St); or by phone (306-723-
4749), or email 

cupar@parkland.lib.sk.ca   

 

Shout for libraries. 
Shout for the young 
readers who use them. 
–Patrick Ness 

Cupar Public Library 
by Diane Dennis 
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Tax Title Properties for sale by tender 
by Wanda 

Under the Provision of The Tax Enforcement Act, The Town of Cupar offers for sale the following properties: 

Lot 13 Block 3 Plan No FP484 (410 Grey Street) 

Lot 3 Block 1 Plan No EX1023CNV (413 Lansdowne Street) 

Lot 11 Block 2 Plan No D4304 (102 Stanley Street) 

Tenders must be submitted in a sealed envelope marked “Property Tender” addressed to: 

Town of Cupar 
Box 397 
Cupar, SK 
S0G0Y0 
 
Or in person to Town of Cupar, 116 Stanley Street, Cupar, SK 
 
Tenders must be received in the town office by 4:00 pm of Thursday April 14, 2016.  A certified cheque to the Town of 
Cupar for 10% of the amount of the tender must accompany the tender. Tenders submitted without certified funds 
will not be considered. 
Highest or any tender, not necessarily accepted.  Successful bidder will have 7 days to provide the balance of cash to 
complete the purchase when and if accepted by the Town of Cupar.  The deposit will be forfeited if the successful 
bidder does not finalize the agreement for sale within the required time. 
All legal costs, title transfers and applicable taxes are the responsibility of the purchaser and are in addition to the bid 
price.   
For more information on any of these properties please contact the Town Office at 306.723.4324. 

St. Paul Lutheran Church 

Our Lenten services continue at 7 pm on Wednesdays, with St. Paul hosting a “Soup + Sandwich Supper” at 6 pm on 
the 9th; March 2nd and 16th will be held at Emmanuel, Southey.  Holy Thursday service with Communion will be on 
the 24th @ 7 pm, and Good Friday service at 9 am.  Easter Sunday service is at 11 am with Communion, but a “pot-
luck breakfast” will be held at 9:30 am. 

      Quilting continues on Monday evenings @ 7 pm.  Three blankets are currently in various stages of being put 
together.  All ladies of the community are welcome to come and visit or help.  However, there is no Quilting on the 
14th due to Ladies’ Bible study @7:30 pm.  The congregational Bible study on the Book of Matthew continues on the 
3rd and 17th @ 7:30 pm. 

     Thanks to all our cooks and supporters for our FaithLife Valentine Brunch on Feb 14!  Our next brunch will be on Sun 
the 13th, followed by our Annual meeting.  All proceeds raised during the brunches will be applied to a matching grant 
from FaithLife Financial for various projects around the church. 

      Playschool continues to meet in our basement on Wednesdays from 9:30-3 pm. 

      Our Sunday Worship service schedule is: 1st and 3rd and 5th Sundays are at 9 am; 2nd and 4th Sundays are at 11 
am with Holy Communion celebrated.  Any inquiries can be directed to the church office at 723-4899. 
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Mayor 

Currently we have an interim 
Mayor as Len Kallichuk has 
stepped back.  Until the new 
elections in October, Gloria 
Woodward will be the acting 
Mayor.  As the elections approach 
now is the time to think about 
running and getting out there to 
see what you can do to represent 
your Town.  We have 7 spots 
available for Council and will be 
looking for nominations very 
soon.  We look forward to seeing 
everyone step forward and letting 
their name come forward for the 
elections.   

Biodegradable bags 

This spring the mandatory 
biodegradable bags are being 
implemented.  All bags left for 
pick-up that contain leaves or 
grass clippings MUST be in 
biodegradable bags.  Any bags 
that are left that are not in the 
appropriate bags will be left for 
the homeowner to dispose of.  If 
you are not using biodegradable 
bags, please put them in your 
grey bin to be picked up every 
Wednesday or feel free to take 
them out to the transfer site 
yourself where you will have to 
split them open and dump them.   

 

 

 

Utility bills 

Utility bills come out every month 
and are due at the month of that 
billing.  Water meter reads will 
now occur every two (2) months 
as it will be easier for residents 
who use more water to pay their 
overages.  If you receive a red 
card on your door, please return 
the card filled in with your meter 
read and your name and/or 
address to the town office.   

Pet Licenses 

Pet licenses are now due at the 
Town Office for the 2016 calendar 
year.  Neutered pets are a cost of 
$10 per animal and non-neutered 
pets are $50 per animal.  Please 
visit our website to view the Pet 
Bylaw in its entirety. 

Closed for Easter 

Please note the Town Office will 
be closed Monday, March 28th for 
Easter.  We apologize for any 
inconveniences this may cause. 

 

 

AROUND TOWN 

 

Happy Easter!!! 
 

 

Pet Licenses 
Make sure you come in and register your sweet furry 
family members! 

 

Len Kallichuk - retired 
Our Mayor Len Kallichuk has retired.  If you 
happen to see him roaming around feel free to 
thank him for his many years of service and 
assistance to our town – both on council and as 
Mayor.  Thank you Lenny and enjoy your 
retirement!!!!! 

  

Around the Town 
by Wanda 
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Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur 
adipiscing elit. Nullam sed luctus tellus. 
Pellentesque in dolor sapien, vitae dictum 
massa. Aenean vitae lorem dui. Morbi 
tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque nibh 
facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, ullamcorper 
aliquet viverra non, mollis sed dolor.  

Donec nunc velit, pretium eu pellentesque 
eget, mollis vel arcu. 

Suspendisse vel purus nec erat pellentesque 
commodo. Aliquam tempus aliquam mauris 
vel dapibus. Nullam at metus erat, in 
convallis massa. Aliquam erat volutpat. 
Praesent ultrices odio in elit fringilla id 
rutrum mi mattis. 

Duis purus eros, aliquam eu cursus tincidunt, 
feugiat vitae magna. Etiam sodales 
consequat nibh, eget rhoncus metus 
convallis et. Morbi rutrum mollis facilisis. 
Aenean faucibus  

Morbi tempus lacinia nisi, vel scelerisque 
nibh facilisis id. Integer urna tortor, 
ullamcorper aliquet viverra non, mollis sed 
dolor. Etiam sodales consequat nibh, eget 
rhoncus metus convallis et. 

Phasellus dignissim nulla at diam fermentum 
in sollicitudin sem condimentum. 
Pellentesque condimentum diam et sem 
rhoncus semper sed at libero. Aenean 
condimentum, lorem vel faucibus 
pellentesque, quam nunc lacinia augue, vel 
sagittis dolor ipsum vitae velit. Ut feugiat 
odio ac dolor iaculis consequat. Praesent sed 
lacus ante. Nullam pretium commodo libero, 
at congue sapien dignissim a. Cum sociis 
natoque penatibus et magnis dis parturient 
montes, nascetur ridiculus mus. In hac 
habitasse platea dictumst. Vestibulum ante 
ipsum primis in faucibus orci luctus et ultrices 
posuere cubilia Curae; Ut fermentum sem 
non metus faucibus blandit. Sed placerat 
bibendum fermentum. 

 

 

 

 

Town 
Of Cupar 

Box 397 

116 Stanley Street 
Cupar, SK S0G0Y0 

306.723.4324 

 
townofcupar1@sasktel.net 

  

 

Fun Facts!! 

 

1. The first Harley Davidson motorcycle built in 1903 used a tomato 
can for a carburetor.  

2. Humphrey Bogart was related to Princess Diana. They were 
seventh cousins.  

3. If coloring weren't added to Coca-Cola, it would be green  
4. Rubber bands last longer when refrigerated.  
5. Peanuts are one of the ingredients of dynamite.  
6. There are 293 ways to make change for a dollar.  
7. The average person's left hand does 56% of the typing.  
8. A shark is the only fish that can blink with both eyes.  
9. There are more chickens than people in the world.  
10. Almonds are a member of the peach family. 
11. There are only four words in the English language which end in 

"dous": tremendous, horrendous, stupendous, and hazardous. 

 

 


